Belvedere Family Church Up and Coming: Northeast Next Gen Winter Workshop

Justin Okamoto
December 17, 2023

Dear Parents,
We're excited to share the details of the upcoming winter workshop just a week away!
The registration deadline is December 22nd, please register as soon as possible.

To register, please visit: Next Gen Northeast Winter Workshop Registration

If you're interested in sponsoring the youths in our community with discounts of 25%, 40%, 50%, 60%, or
any other percentage, please kindly contact Youth Pastor Eritin Leary.

Additionally, Northeast Yayam has set up a donation page to support the 2023 winter workshop and
future events.

We encourage you to contribute and make a positive impact.

Donate to Northeast Yayam Thank you for your support!

Thank you,

Up and Coming Staff





















